
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PARKS COMMISSION OF THE 
VILLAGE OF MONTEBELLO 
WAS HELD ON THURSDAY, JUNE 7, 2018 
AT VILLAGE HALL,​ ​1 MONTEBELLO ROAD, MONTEBELLO, NEW YORK​.  
 
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:45 P.M. 
FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 
 
 Present: Amy Rapoport Chairperson 

Tony Piazza Member 
Maureen Danzig Member  

  
Absent: Bob Congionti Member 

Josh Goldstein Member 
Robert Israel Member 
Warren Berbit Village Attorney 
Howard Hochberg Member 

   
Recording Secretary: Maureen Danzig Member 

 
 
 
Discussions were held on the following: 
 
Exercise in the Village Hall Park -  
 
Maureen to contact Joan Will payment of instructor - need to know before moving forward. 
 
Ponds Park -  
 
Thomas Fantry from Boy Scout Troop 29 came to speak with us about his proposal for an Eagle 
Scout Project.  The project would consist of the sign, noting the trails in the park, cleaning up 
the trails and putting wood chips down, planting daffodils, an informational sign about the history 
of the park.  These are all to be discussed at the next meeting.  
 
The trails will need to be named, Tony suggesting that one be named Eagle Scout Trail.  
 
 
Next Meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 12, 2018 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Maureen Danzig 
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